
AN URGENT PUBLIC MEETING IN TORONTO: 

As the Coordinating Committee would like to announce that there will be an 

urgent public meeting in Toronto on Sunday, July 22, 2018, all Eritrean-

Torontonians and Eritrean-Ontarians living in the environs of Toronto are strongly 

urged to attend the event so that we act in unison to the most recent 

developments in our country and the dangers hovering over it these day.  For 

details, please note the following: 

 Date: Sunday, July 22, 2018 

 Time:  3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 Place: 847 Dovercourt, Toronto 

This is an urgent call demanding an attendance that 

should be given top priority in every citizen’s weekend 

schedule.  
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